
Please read the important information below about
Library expectations.

Book Check-Out will begin in October. Students are allowed to take
one book out at a time, to begin. If they can show they are
responsible for their books, they may check out up to 2. Students
can bring their Library books home, and must bring them back each
Library Period every week to be renewed or returned. Please check your child’s schedule
to see what day they have Library each week. If your child’s book is not returned, they do
not get to bring a new book home until it is brought back.

Lost or Damaged Books:

Students have the responsibility to care for library books. If
a student continues to have lost or damaged books, the
student will lose their privilege to check out books.

If you do not want your child to check out library books,
please email me at mduval@hwdsb.on.ca

Library Volunteers:

If you are looking to volunteer in our Library or our October 2023 Scholastic Book Fair,
please email me at: mduval@hwdsb.on.ca

Please remember that you will need an up to date Criminal Record Check with a
Vulnerable Sector Screening from Hamilton Police to volunteer in the school.

I look forward to continuing to foster a love of reading through our library programming!

Sincerely,

Ms. Duval
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